

Worstead Pre-school

Queen Elizabeth Hall – Ruin Road – Worstead – North Walsham – Norfolk – NR28 9WH 01692 535692

Email: admin@worsteadpreschool.co.uk Website: www.worsteadpreschool.co.uk

Charity Number: 1041749



July 2025 Newsletter

Message from Clare:

We are now at the end of a very busy term. We hope the children have enjoyed their time with us as much as we have enjoyed being part of their learning journeys.

A few things to run through before we break up on Monday 21st July 2025, this is for the Worstead festival, which is a fantastic event for all the family to enjoy. Those children who attend all year round we will see you return on Tuesday 29th July

Leavers day / party will be held on Friday 18th July at 12noon in the preschool for party food then we will move into the hall for entertainment, everyone is welcome, and we hope to see everyone there.

We have been trying to connect and understand children's emotions and one way to do this is to match their feelings, so they understand it is ok to feel angry and happy but we need to do it in the right way and show appropriate safe actions. Staff have been demonstrating emotions to the children throughout their sessions, so please do not be alarmed if they come home saying "Bethany stamped her feet" or "Clare was very sad" we are helping children to express themselves in the right way.

Please don't forget to return any borrowed items from the preschool such as spare clothes books and toys.

Lost property box will be out now until the end of term.

Suncream box will be available at the party for you to collect your child's suncream if you need to.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for your support for the preschool, we really couldn't do it without you.

Mant thanks

Clare, Bethany, Emma, Sally, Brooke, Karis, Harry.

Message from Committee:

WOW!!! The time has gone so quickly!

Thank you to all our amazing parents for your continued support. We really couldn't do it without you. We are always looking for parents/carers to join the committee. We can't run the preschool without a committee. It's a great way of meeting other parents/carers and gives you the opportunity to be involved in the preschool. Due to children starting in September, we will be looking for new members.

Don't forget we have a committee, where you can voice your questions ideas and concerns or equally staff are always on hand to help.

<u>Leaver's day party Friday 18th July 25- 12noon-3pm - This is for all children and parent/carers. For children who do not usually attend, must have a parent/carer stay. For children who usually attend, please let us know if you are not staying with your child.</u>

Pre-school Committee.

Message from Karen:

Funding Forms for September have been issued via email. I will be in the office on Tuesday 8^{th} July 9am - 10am and Wednesday 9^{th} 9am - 10am and 3pm - 4pm. Please pop in so I can help with completion.

We are becoming full, so if you need to increase your child's sessions for September, please let me know asap.

It's been a great pleasure supporting families and I will miss all leavers. I look forward to welcoming all new families and I will continue to support you all.

If you need any other information, please could you email admin@worsteadpreschool.co.uk with your queries.

Karen

Pre-School Administrator

